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The dates for the annual Huron County Plowing Match have been set for August 19 and 20, 2021, with a site yet to
be determined. Huron County Warden Glen McNeil has graciously agreed to cohost the event.

Our current plan is to hold the Junior/4H practice session Thursday morning with the junior plowing competition to
take placed Thursday afternoon. The Princess of the Furrow completion will take place on Thursday as well.

Friday August 20% will feature the various plowing competitions, as well as the Queen of the Furrow program
being planned for that day.

As you are aware, Covid 19 restrictions caused the cancellation of the 2020 Huron County Match. We are hopeful
that we will be able to go forward with our plans for 2021, but time will tell as to what degree we will be able to hold.

Our Huron County Queen and Princess from 2020, Maranda Klaver and Grace Hallahan have agreed to continue
their reign for 2021.

The Huron County Plowmen’s Association very much appreciates the support it has received in the past from the
various municipalities, businesses, organizations and individuals who have contributed to our organization. We could not
possibly hold this event without your generosity. We are therefore requesting your support to again be able to host a
successful match. An alphabetical listing of contributors, monetary or in kind will be posted at the Match Site as will the
previous year’s contributors (2019, 2020) be recognized in our official program. It is our hope that you will support the

2021 Match. We thank you for your consideration of this request and invite you to attend and participate in the events of the
Huron County Plowing Match.

Sincerely

Maja Dodds, Treasurer

Huron County Plowmen’s Association
81341 Roxboro Line, R.R. 1
Seaforth, Ontario
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